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SJP’s Got Talent  

 

After weeks of auditions, a ruthless selection process and rigorous final rehearsals, a packed college hall wit-
nessed the amazing spectacle that was SJP‟s Got Talent 2013.  All of the contestants were outstanding and 
each act was clapped and cheered on by an enraptured audience. 
Eventual winner, George Podmore from Year 9, delivered a storming rendition of a blues guitar solo, which 
won a standing ovation from the audience.  All of the acts were exemplary and SJP were proud to showcase 
the wealth of talent in our College.  The event was a great success, raising funds for Street Child Africa. 
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 SJP Unplugged  

Year Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

12 

  Psychology 

Sociology 

Chemistry 

History 

DT 

ICT 
Business Studies 

H&S 

Religious Studies 

Maths 

Biology 

History 

DT 

EPQ 

ICT 

H&S 

Performing Arts 

Religious Studies 

Science Applied 

Media 

DT 
Business Studies 

PE 

DT 

13 
 Eng Lit (LT1 resit) 

Chemistry 

Media 

A2 Politics 

DT 

ICT 
Business Studies 

H&S 

Religious Studies 

Biology 

DT 

ICT 

Psychology 

Sociology 

Religious Studies 

Maths 

DT 

PE 

DT 

Sixth Form Revision and Coursework Support  Timetable  

Tuesday 26th February saw the fourth annual SJP 
Unplugged concert take place in the College Hall.  
The audience gathered to witness some captivat-
ing performances from some of our finest musi-
cians.  A mixture of songs old and new, including 
some original compositions were performed on the 
night giving our musicians a great opportunity to 
showcase their talents. 
Particular mention must be given to Sam Roach 
from Year 13 who, in addition to performing his 
own solo, was on stage accompanying a number 
of other students throughout the evening. Well 
done to all involved.  

SJP Easter Performance  

Don't miss out on our Easter performance 'The 
Passion'. Tickets are now on sale from reception 
for Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st 
March.  Audience arrival is 6pm at the front of the 
College, where you will be able to join in with live 
music and dancing.  There will also be an oppor-
tunity to purchase food and drink before the per-
formance begins at 6.30pm. 
 
Part of the performance takes place outside there-

fore it is advisable to wear warm clothing and bring 

a waterproof coat. 
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Year  7 -  92.8%    Year  8 -  93.9%    Year  9 - 91.4%  

Year 10 - 94.4% Year 11 - 92.3% 

Next PTA meeting: 
 7pm Tuesday 30th April 2013  

in the College Staff Room. 
All are welcome. 

Attendance - 25/02/13 - 01/03/13 

Literacy Corner 
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Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunch Time ICT ICT ICT ICT ICT 

After School   

Science Drop in- 

All Years  

Triple Science SC9 

RE Y10 ALPHA

(pupils to go to 

their RE teacher) 

French              

RE Y11(set 2-6) 

History                                    

GCSE Coursework  catch 

up– SC2                          

Business Studies           

Spanish and French          

RE Y10 BETA (pupils to go 

to their RE teacher) 

PE BTEC 

Key Stage 4 Homework Clubs 

 Y9 KS4 Information Evening: 14th March  
 
 Munich Trip: 15th - 18th March  
 
 UCAS information evening: 19th March  
 
 SJP Passion: 20th - 21st March  
 

Easter Holidays 
Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April 

Pupils Return to College Monday 8th April 

Literacy Corner 
Authors 

 
Can you unscramble these words to find 

a famous author? 
 

See Mrs Connolly for a prize if you can. 

Coming up 
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Language Corner 

Weekly Theme - ‘Sorry is the Hardest Word’ 

Maths Corner 

Luke 13:6-9 
Jesus told this story: “A man had a fig tree planted 
in his vineyard. He came looking for some fruit on 
the tree, but he found none.  So the man said to 
his gardener, „I have been looking for fruit on this 
tree for three years, but I never find any. Cut it 
down. Why should it waste the ground?‟  But the 
servant answered, „Master, let the tree have one 
more year to produce fruit. Let me dig up the dirt 
around it and put on some fertiliser. If the tree pro-
duces fruit next year, good.  But if not, you can cut 
it down.” 
One of the most difficult words that we have to say 
is ”sorry”, often it‟s because we don‟t really want to 
face the truth about ourselves that we are not per-
fect. 
How often have we heard people say, “It‟s not my 
fault” when obviously it is.  One of the signs that 
we are growing into adults and into maturity is ac-
cepting responsibility for our actions.  Accepting 
that we make mistakes: that we all do wrong.  
Before we can genuinely say “sorry” and mean it, 

we must repent.  
 
This week we are halfway through Lent, how‟s it 
going for you? Have you been carrying out the 
“Forty Acts Challenge?” Remember it‟s never too 
late to start.  
 
Father of all goodness, our selfishness stands 
in the way  of the generous love that we 
should show to our families and friends. 
May we us this time of Lent to improve our 
lives. 
 
Amen  

Upside-down Number 
Diana noticed that her phone number read the 
same when viewed upside down. 
 
Her number began 081 and was followed by seven 
digits 
 
The two digit number formed by the fourth and 
fifth digits is divisible by nine. 
The two digit number formed by the fifth and sixth 
digit is divisible by eleven. 
The two digit number formed by the sixth and sev-
enth digit is a square number. 
 
What is Diana‟s number?  

French fact of the fortnight 
 

La Bibliothèque Nationale de France in Paris 
houses every book ever published in Paris. It is 
renowned for the buildings being shaped like 
four books. 
 

Your Challenge: Approximately how many 
books are in the national library? 

a) 5 million 
b) 13 million 
c) 20 million 
d) 26 million 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The first 5 correct entries to Madame Smart in 

MFL 5 will receive a house point. 

Solution for last week 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?hl=en&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=651&tbm=isch&tbnid=qBuXLbvfns0bJM:&imgrefurl=http://www.francetv.fr/culturebox/un-week-end-allemand-a-la-bnf-fin-fevrier-131579&docid=GHbe2FFqYuX0IM&imgurl=http://www.francetv.fr/culturebox/sites/default/

